
 

  
                                                                                 

Positivity          Respect          Kindness          Safety          Happiness          Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th January 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We have had a few reported cases of headlice in school recently. 

Below you will find a couple of links to sites with useful information about head 
lice. The NHS website includes an informative video about wet combing. 

 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 
https://www.chc.org/for-parents/ 

                     
As a school we follow the guidelines set out by the NHS and advice from the 
school nurse regarding the prevention and treatment of headlice. We hope that you 

find this information useful and would urge all parents to take the time to regularly 
check and comb your child’s hair, even if there are no signs of them. Remember that 

eggs are often missed, and one treatment is not always enough to eliminate them.  
 

Please do not worry about your child having headlice, it is extremely common and 
nothing to do with being dirty.  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

 
 
Mrs Tammy Lockley  

Headteacher  
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Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  
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